BLM panel to meet in Coldfoot

FAIRBANKS — Members of the
Bureau of Land Management's Nor-
thern Alaska Advisory Council will
travel the Dalton Highway from Fair-
banks to Prudhoe Bay duri u field

anIllnnHiglmlytn lcuullll
hear public comments on ﬂmngu'rr
mmlﬂy ni .
dioot and Wiseman, a BLM surface
management program and the propos-

ed Nome Creek Road.

The public will be from
793 p.m W y it the Cold-
foot Motel, Public comment on the

agenda items will be réceived by the
council from 8-9 p.m. Oral comments
may be limited, and it is recommend-
ed that public comments be submitted
in writing nt the meeting.

Those who want further information
may contact he Public Affairs Office
of the BLM in Fairbanks, 356-2345,



